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McV NEWS 
 
Capital Members re-elect Arturo García-Solá as Managing Director 
 
In elections held May 8th , the Capital Members of the Firm re-elected Arturo J. García-Solá to a 
fourth term as Managing Director of the firm, effective June 1, 2014. 
 
The Capital Members also re-elected Samuel Céspedes Sabater and Carlos Fernández Lugo as 
members of the Firm's Policy Committee. 
 
The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with 
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may, be formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdés LLC. 
 


